
From: d43 [ mehmet ]  
Sent: 09 May 2023 13:22 
To: Planning 
Subject: Camden Market Application- 2022/3853/P  
 
Dear Council,  
 
 
It is with my greatest interest to show your team my 100% support and 
backing of the new redevelopment in Camden Market. I have had a 
business in the market for 9 years, it has been an absolute pleasure to 
be part of such an amazing community, this is where our business 
started and grew. I truly believe that the redevelopment will help us even 
more, to bring more footfall, more opportunities and in general more 
interest to the Market. I am in full support of the new development and 
excited for the future and new beginnings of what this scheme will bring 
us all.  
 
 
I would truly appreciate it if Camden Council could support us traders.  
 
 
Our shops located in D21, D43, 12B and East Yard. 
 
 
Many thanks  
Mehmet Misirli 
 


